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REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT  8 June 2018 

 

 
 

FORTUNA ENTERTAINMENT GROUP N.V. – DELISTING OF 
SHARES FROM THE WARSAW STOCK EXCHANGE 

 
 

Amsterdam - Fortuna Entertainment Group N.V. (“FEG”) has been advised that the management board 
of the Warsaw Stock Exchange (“WSE”) adopted a resolution on delisting effective as of 10 June 2018. 
Since 10 June 2018 is Sunday, the last day of trading of shares issued by FEG is 8 June 2018. 
 
The shares issued by FEG will be delisted from the unregulated Free Market of the Prague Stock 
Exchange at the same day. 
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